
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Susan Murphy 
Sent: 08 December 2017 10:52 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: neighbourhood green space 

Dear Sir or Madam.
                              I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills green area and play park as a 
local Greenspace as proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections 
previously raised by the council and Torbay Development Agency. 
                               I bought my house here in Venford Close a couple of years ago... part of my purchasing 
the property was due to the green spaces in the area! how can you justify the possible building on these 
small sites, property values would fall, being so close to the club would surely make it quite noisy for 
residents. 
We are beginning to be quite a community here, and use this green space regularly, for summer fetes and 
dog walking,, the play park is regularly used too. 
Why take our small but useful space when you are proposing 400  dwellings across the road! surely that's 
enough disruption to our area? leave us some green space for goodness sake. 
Please add my comments and objections to your file. 

Thank you. 
Yours sincerely. 

Susan Murphy 
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